
 

March 17th, 2015 
 
 
Office of the Ombudsman 
2nd Floor, Trident House 
Lower Broad Street 
Bridgetown, Barbados 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 

Re.: Conduct of the Chief Town Planner in the Matter of Vaucluse Raceway 

 
We believe the attached Supreme Court verdict amply demonstrates improper and 
unreasonable administrative conduct and abuse of authority by the Chief Town Planner 
Mr. Mark Cummings.   
 
The actions of the Chief Town Planner have caused injustice, financial distress and acute 
public embarrassment to this company and its directors. 
 
We appeal to your office for an investigation to be carried out so that justice may be 
served. 
 
We stand ready to assist your office in any way possible. 
 
Yours truly, 
Friends of Motorsport Inc.  

 
Greg Cozier 
Director 
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